Berkshire
Cricket

SULHAMSTEAD & UFTON GG

In 2023, Sulhamstead & Ufton CC approached Berkshire Cricket with a project to
adapt the layout of their toilet and changing facilities within their pavilion to
provide enhanced facilities for Women & Girls. The previous layout was based

around a predominantly male playing community. However, with the number of
female members at the club quickly increasing, along with Berkshire girls and

schools regularly using the site the facilities needed to be updated.

The project was designed to provide a 3rd changing space which could be utilised
when mixed-gender teams are playing as well as providing a place for U18s to
change when participating in senior cricket. The project also sought to increase the
number of toilets available to female members/visitors. To do this, the club
converted the female toilet into a 3rd changing room. The male toilets were
adapted to have a series of gender-neutral cubicles. Finally, the club installed
partitions in the showers to create more privacy.



